
 
 We believe that safeguarding children is everyone’s responsibility. 

At Lambley we are committed to keeping our children safe from harm. Vicky Dilnot, Rebecca Shardlow and Jennifer Swinburne have responsibility 
for safeguarding & child protection. If we have any concerns reported to us we will always take action to protect a child and inform the relevant 

agencies. 

 

  
Lambley Primary School 
Catfoot Lane, Lambley, Nottingham NG4 4QF 
Head Teacher:  Vicky Dilnot 
Tel: 0115 9313515 
Email office@lambley.notts.sch.uk 

25th September, 2017 
 

MacMillan Coffee Afternoon & Non-Uniform Day 
This Friday, we are inviting pupils to come to school in non-uniform and pay a donation of £1 to 
MacMillan. We will then be holding a coffee and cake afternoon for parents and visitors, asking for 
donations. Any remaining cakes will be sold at the end of the day alongside the Sweet Treat Friday’s 
stall. All proceeds will go towards MacMillan. 
If you have a baking talent and some time to spare, please bake a cake, cupcakes, or biscuits and 
send these into school with your child on Friday morning. Together we can make a difference. 
 

 
Thank you! 
Already this term we have received a huge amount of help and support from parents and members 
of the school community. I wanted to take the opportunity to thank those of you who have recently 
signed up as regular classroom helpers or to accompany pupils to swimming or on class outings. 
Your support is invaluable. 
I also wanted to thank Miss Smith for her on-going help with our school garden. She has kindly 
donated some beautiful plants for the school entrance way and continues to give up time to 
maintain these flower beds.  
We have a fabulous little group of regular volunteers who have now helped the school for a number 
of years, working alongside teachers and teaching assistants in the classroom, listening to children 
read and supporting learning activities. Both children and staff are very appreciative of this support. 
Thank you! 
Finally, I want to thank people who have made recent contributions or donations to school; Mr & 
Mrs Roys donated money for Elm Class reading books, Mrs Smith has donated money for books 
which have gone to Birch Class and Mr & Mrs Ashmore have donated a considerable amount of 
sports equipment and a badge machine! Thank you so much! 

 

 

Class Blogs- http://lambleyprimaryschool.org.uk/news/ 
Please remember to check out your child’s class blog and talk to them about their learning activities. 
 

Vicky Dilnot 
Head Teacher   
 

Awesome Authors! Brilliant Books 
We are continuing to encourage children to spend time reading and are trying to 
develop a buzz around reading. One of the ways we do this is through the Lambley 
Reading Challenge.  
Every classroom has a reading challenge display and pupils move along this each 
time they read aloud to an adult. They are rewarded with certificates and prizes at 
various stages along the way. The aim is for every pupil to reach 100 reads.  
Looking ahead to next half term, we are having an Awesome Authors - Brilliant Books 
Reading Week which will include a variety of book-related activities and 
competitions. We are very much looking forward to this event. 
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